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Dear             ,
Further to your request for information dated 21st October 2021, I am pleased to provide the following response. 

Your request:
For each day of 2021 separately, please state how many patients were seen at the Ambulatory Care Unit (ACU). 
You further clarified that you require this information for the ACU in Llandudno General Hospital. 
Our response:

BCUHB can confirm that there have been no patients seen in the ACU in Llandudno General Hospital in 2021, as the unit has remained closed due to the COVID-19 pandemic. 
If you are dissatisfied with the way the Health Board has handled your request for information, you can request a review by writing to us at the address below, however a review must be requested within 40 working days from the date the response was issued.

Information Governance Office
Betsi Cadwaladr University Local Health Board

Wrexham Maelor Hospital, Croesnewydd Road, Wrexham LL13 7TD
If you remain dissatisfied with the handling of your request or complaint, you have a right of appeal to the Information Commissioner at: 
Information Commissioner’s Office - Wales 

2nd Floor, Churchill House, Churchill Way, Cardiff, CF10 2HH

Tel: 0330 414 6421
wales@ico.org.uk
www.ico.org.uk
twitter.com/iconews
There is no charge for making an appeal.  If you require any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me on 03000 858361. 

Yours sincerely
Information Governance Manager
















We welcome correspondence through the medium of Welsh

Rydym yn croesawu gohebiaeth drwy gyfrwng y Gymraeg


